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16th September 2024 

 

Dear Families 

 

The Wells Academy on Social Media 

 

I want to start by saying how impressed I’ve been with our students during the start to the new academic year. 
It’s been a pleasure to see students so engaged, focused and striving for excellence every day! 

 

As you’re aware, at The Wells Academy, we are always eager to share and celebrate the amazing things that 
happen in our academy. To stay connected with us, I encourage you to follow our social media channels, where 
we regularly post updates and highlights: 

 

• Twitter/X: @TheWellsAcademy 

• Facebook: The Wells Academy 

 

We love the positive feedback we receive from families that follow our social channels and appreciate their 
engagement and support. 

 

As part of our process, we often share photographs of students on these channels to showcase their 
achievements and the exciting activities they participate in. We understand, however, that some families do not 
wish for their child to be included in these photos. To ensure our records are fully up-to-date, if you DO NOT 
wish for your child to be included in photos on social media and the academy website, please complete the 
withdrawal of consent form here by Friday 20th September 2024. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr G Coles       

Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/Nt5pNhJaqh

